
Madison County 

Board of Supervisors 

Memo 
To: Board of Supervisors  

From: Buildings & Grounds  

cc: Drew Ridinger  

Date: 3-13-24 

Re: Cancel Agreement with Crystal Clean Sweeping, INC.  

Buildings & Grounds is recommending that the current agreement with Crystal Clean Sweeping, 
INC be canceled due to the service no longer being needed.  A County Employee currently 
blows off all parking lots eliminating the need for the sweeping service.  


